
 
 
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21, 2025 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
CHURCH PARKING LOT 
The owner of a black Acura -  license plate WR5 27H - please move their vehicle from the church 
parking lot.  This is a general reminder to all students to not park in the staff parking lot at the church 
as your vehicle will be removed. 
 
YEARBOOK 
 

• Last call to submit pet photos to be put in the yearbook is Friday, January 31! There are 
posters around the school with a QR code to submit if you want your pet to be in the yearbook! 

 

• Exchange students please submit photos for the yearbook via the yearbook email 
(yearbookburnsview@gmail.com) or use the QR code poster outside the computer lab. 

 
BEAUTY CLUB 
Do you plan on being a makeup artist, or going to a beauty school in the future? Do you enjoy doing 
makeup and just want to learn more? Join Burnsviews' new beauty club! Whether you're a complete 
beginner or already have some skills, we welcome everyone interested in makeup or modeling! As an 
artist, you'll get the chance to learn, practice, and show off your creativity. If you want to model, it's a 
great way to gain experience and have fun while working with others! We'll be meeting for the first 
time on Tuesday January 22nd at 3:00 in room 133. Scan the QR codes around the school for more 
information. Hope to see you soon! 
 
CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Chicken strips and fries 
Grilled Cheese 
Mixed Sauce Spaghetti 
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